
School Board Meeting/Workshop: February 14, 2022

Subject: Out-of-State Trip
HERD to Colorado

Presenter: Scott Rabehl, 
BHS Band/HERD Director

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Preliminary approval

DESCRIPTION:

We are hopeful we can once again provide an opportunity for the HERD Marching Band 
to experience an out-of-state trip and performance.  All decisions and accommodations 
are being made with the utmost care for the health and safety of our students.

The trip takes place July 2-7, 2022

ATTACHMENT(S):
 Form 610
 Itinerary


